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From: Pamela Key <timpamkey@yahoo.com>
Sent; Wednesday, October 31, 2018 4:11 PM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes

Subject: Proposed Regulations

I just need to say that the “pop in inspections “ are a bit much. | have been doing this for 15 years. 95 percent of the
centers in my area are just trying to provide excellent childcare and preschool services. We are not trying to skirt around
the regulations. We work so very hard in very difficult circumstances. We are not trying to get away with anything. The
least | feel the state deserves to give us is a time frame for inspection! The respect that we feel we have earned and
have worked so hard for should be reciprocated.

Respectfully,

Pamela Key z
Pamela’s Garden...Where Children Grow E [E VED
Sent from my iPhone
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